Maire Buckley

Subject: FW: P0914-01
Attachments: P0914-01 Complaint 2.pdf

From: peter sweetman [mailto:sweetmanplanning@gmail.com]
Sent: 05 February 2013 15:16

To: Wexford Receptionist

Subject: P0914-01

Peter Sweetman

14 Postnet
113 Lower Rathmines Road
Dublin 6
sweetmanplanning@gmail.com
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PETER SWEETMAN & ASSOCIATES
Rossport South
Ballina
County Mayo
sweetmanplanning@gmail.com

EPA
Johnstown Castle
Wexford

2013-02-05
RE; P0914-01
Dear Sir/Madam
This application was lodged with the EPA 15/03/2010 and on the 18/01/2013 the
EPA decided that this application exceeded 50 ha considering the description of the
proposed development was as follows; &

Description of Principal (@"Q@

Class of Activity: The extraction of pe@

business which Ve
exceeding 50

Perhaps one of your Directors coqi& &plam why it took 2 years and 9 months to
come to the conclusion that it n%gfed an EIS to be submitted. The fact that this
development has caused pollugﬁn to a SAC has not yet crossed the minds of the
EPA.

OO
I would try aging to tell the EPA that the test for Appropriate Assessment is now
" simply whether the plan or project concerned is capable of having an effect”
Will that take another 3 years?
This is not a submission to the licence application.

Yours faithfully

/) p] r) 7L —
| o o e e

Peter Sweetman

PLEASE COROSPOND BY EMAIL ONLY
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